
 

 

 
 

 

 

MARKET RELEASE 

 12 December 2017 

 

Westfield Corporation 

 

TRADING HALT 

 

The securities of Westfield Corporation (the “Group”) will be placed in Trading Halt Session State at the 

request of the Group, pending the release of an announcement by the Group. Unless ASX decides otherwise, 

the securities will remain in Trading Halt Session State until the earlier of the commencement of normal 

trading on Thursday 14 December 2017 or when the announcement is released to the market. 

 

Security Code: WFD 

 

 

 

Lux Wigneswaran 

Principal Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 

 

 



 

Westfield Corporation Limited ABN 12 166 995 197  
Westfield America Management Limited ABN 66 072 780 619 AFS Licence 230324 

as responsible entity of  Westfield America Trust ABN 27 374 714 905  ARSN 092 058 449 and 

as responsible entity of WFD Trust ABN 50 598 857 938  ARSN 168 765 875 
 

Westfield Corporation 

Level 29  
85 Castlereagh Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 

GPO Box 4004 
Sydney NSW 2001 
Australia 

Telephone  02 9273 2000 
Facsimile  02 9358 7241  
Internet www.westfieldcorp.com 

 
 
12 December 2017 
 
The Manager 
Company Announcements Office 
ASX Limited 
20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
WESTFIELD CORPORATION (ASX CODE: WFD) - REQUEST FOR TRADING HALT 
 
Westfield Corporation (“Westfield”) requests a trading halt of Westfield’s stapled securities (ASX code: WFD) 
with immediate effect. 
 
In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.1, we advise that: 
 
(a) Westfield is in discussions in relation to a potentially significant corporate transaction, which is 

pending announcement to the market; 
 
(b) Westfield requests that the trading halt remains in place until such time as Westfield is in a position to 

make a further announcement in relation to the potential transaction.  Westfield anticipates that an 
announcement will be made no later than prior to the commencement of normal trading on 14 
December 2017; and 

 
(c) Westfield is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted or of any other 

information necessary to inform the market about the trading halt. 
 
Please contact us if you require any further information. 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
WESTFIELD CORPORATION 

 
Simon Tuxen 
Company Secretary 
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